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John Payne <john@unitedcountryaz.com>

Town of Gilbert-record request 

Tabitha Villaverde <Tabitha.Villaverde@gilbertaz.gov> Mon, Mar 25, 2019 at 8:30 AM
To: "john@unitedcountryaz.com" <john@unitedcountryaz.com>

Good morning.

Attached are the permits on file for the address at 671 E. Vermont Dr.

 

Note:  there are no permits or applications on record for any garage conversions into livable space.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Tabitha Villaverde

Permit Technician

Town of Gilbert

Development Services Department

90 E. Civic Center Drive

Gilbert,  AZ  85296

Ph:  (480) 503-6585

Email:  Tabitha.villaverde@gilbertaz.gov

Hours: Monday-Thursday: 7:00am-6:00pm, Closed Fridays.

 

From the Gilbert Green Team: Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
Under Arizona Law, email to and from public entities may be public records subject to release upon request. This
message (including any attachments) contains information intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are not
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by either reply email or by telephone and delete this
message from your system.
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March 25, 2019 

 

RE: 671 E. Vermont Dr 

Our records indicate there are no permits issued or applied for any garage conversions (into livable).  The permits provided to you are 

the only permits on record for the address at 671 E. Vermont Dr. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

 

Tabitha Villaverde/Permit Tech 

480-503-6585 

Tabitha.villaverde@gilbertaz.gov 








